TINLEY PARK HIGH SCHOOL MARCHING BAND CAMP INFORMATIONAL LETTER

DEAR PARENTS AND STUDENTS,

MAY 28, 2019

MARCHING BAND CAMP WILL BEGIN AT THE END OF JULY. THE DATES ARE INCLUDED IN THIS MAILING. EVERYONE WHO IS SIGNED UP FOR A BAND CLASS IS PART OF THE MARCHING BAND. IT IS EXPECTED THAT EVERYONE ATTEND ALL OF THE REHEARSALS. WE WILL LEARN OUR ENTIRE HALFTIME SHOW FOR FOOTBALL SEASON DURING CAMP, ATTENDANCE IS A MUST!! IF ANY CONFLICTS SHOULD ARISE, PLEASE NOTIFY ME IMMEDIATELY SO A SOLUTION TO THE PROBLEM MAY BE FOUND. THE ONLY PEOPLE WHO ARE EXCUSED FROM MARCHING BAND ARE VARSITY FOOTBALL PLAYERS, VARSITY CHEERLEADERS AND POMS. PLEASE MAKE SURE TO BRING SUNSCREEN, SOCKS, COMFORTABLE SHOES, SUNGLASSES, A HAT AND A MARCHING BAND LYRE TO HOLD YOUR MUSIC FLIP FOLDER. IF YOU SHOULD HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CALL ME AT 708-342-8255. ENCLOSED YOU WILL FIND A LIST OF FOOTBALL GAMES, BAND BOOSTER MEETINGS, SUMMER REHEARSAL SCHEDULE, UNIFORM SIZING DATES AND TIMES, MUSIC BOOSTER REGISTRATION FORM, VOLUNTEER SHEET AND EVENING MARCHING BAND REHEARSALS. THIS INFORMATION WILL BE POSTED ON THE BAND WEBSITE AT TP TITAL TO THE TO THE BAND WEBSITE AT

SINCERELY.

VINCENT J. AIELLO
TINLEY PARK HIGH SCHOOL BAND DIRECTOR